
2023 NT Electoral
The Redistribution Committee is inviting NT 
residents to provide feedback to help shape 
electoral boundaries ahead of the 2024 
Territory Election.

Electoral boundaries are reviewed before each  
Territory general election in accordance with 
the Electoral Act 2004. Any changes become 
effective at the next general election.

The object of the redistribution is that the 
number of electors in each division be as near to 
equal as practicable.

In this round of feedback the committee is 
inviting suggestions on possible changes to 
electoral boundaries and division names.

Suggestions must be in writing and addressed 
to the Redistribution Committee via:

Email: secretariat.ntec@nt.gov.au 

Post: c/o NT Electoral Commission,  
GPO Box 2419, Darwin, NT, 0801.

Hand deliver: c/o NT Electoral Commission  
Level 3, TCG Centre,  
80 Mitchell Street, Darwin.

The suggestions period closes  
11 October 2023.

For more information call 8999 5000  
or go to www.ntec.nt.gov.au 
Trevor Riley Chair - Redistribution Committee


